
 

 

MASSES: 

Weekdays: 9:00 AM (including Saturday) ð (Summer) 

Monday and Friday: 9:00 AM  

Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday: 6:30AM and 9:00 AM ð (Winter) 

Saturday Evening: 5:00 PM 

Sundays: 8:00 AM, 10:00 AM, 11:30 AM and 6:00PM (Sept. - May) 

Holy Days: Please see bulletin for schedule 
 

PENANCE: 

Saturday: 4:00-5:00 PM. At the Parish anytime by appointment. Communal Celebration of Penance periodically  

throughout the year. 
 

BAPTISMS: 

Our parish family rejoices in the birth of your children.  To prepare for baptism, parents are expected to attend one prepara-

tion meeting.   Please call the parish office for the schedule of preparation meetings and Baptism celebration. 
 

MARRIAGES: 

Our parish is honored to host your marriage celebration.  In order to accomplish all of the necessary preparations, arrange-

ments should be made with one of the priests at least one year in advance.  Pre-Cana and God's Plan for a Joy-Filled Mar-

riage classes can be arranged through the Family Life Office of the Archdiocese of Newark at www.rcan.org. 
 

MINISTRY TO THE SICK: 

For those of advanced age or seriously ill, Holy Communion will be brought to the home of any person permanently or tem-

porarily homebound. Please contact the parish office. 
 

PARISH MEMBERSHIP: 

Please register at the parish office. This is a wise way of acquiring a sense of belonging to our Parish Community.  

PARISH STAFF 

Rev. Msgr. Frank G. Del Prete  

 Pastor, ext. 303 
 

Rev. Msgr. Peter Smuteolvic 
In Residence 

 

Rev. Martin Rooney 

 Weekend Assistant 
 

Maureen Straut 

Office Administrator, ext. 301 
 

Christine Ferreri, PT Pastoral Assoc. 
 

Stacie Yao, Director of Music 

Janue Vargas, Asst Dir of Music 
 

Tom Pagano, Youth Minister 
 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 

Patricia Pula, M.A.R.E. 

Director, ext. 304 

Safe Environment Coordinator 
 

PARISH SCHOOL 

St. Johnôs Academy, Hillsdale 

Suzanne Socha, Principal  

St. Gabriel the Archangel  

Catholic Church 
88 EAST SADDLE RIVER ROAD 

SADDLE RIVER, NJ  07458 

(201) 327-5663 ð (201) 327-7881 ð Fax (201) 327-7063 

WWW.STGABRIELSR.ORG 

EMAIL: OFFICE@STGABRIELSR.ORG 

Like us on Facebook at Stgabrielsr 



OUR PARISH COMMUNITY  
PRAYS FOR: 

 

Our Newly Baptized: 
Morgan Mary Flynn 

Landon Christopher Lemish  
 

Our recently deceased who have entered Eternal Life: 
Karen Smith  

 
Our sick and homebound: 

Jean Cohen, Baby James Jack DôAgostino,  
Christine Danza, Ada Fields,  
Tommy Fitzpatrick (4 years old) 
 Meg Gallagher, Baby Grace Gilbert 

Lauren Harpster Hines 
Bob Kleinknecht, Joseph Marigliani, Lou Perrin, 

Joan Snow, Richard Straut,  
Joseph & Cam Strangio, Nicole Trotta 

  
 
 
 
 

 Power struggles occur on every level of society, from 
the world stage to relationships at work, to our own homes. We 
struggle for position in the hierarchy of power: Who has power 
over whom? How do they wield it? What is the source of that 
power? What is the healthy response? 
 In this Sundayôs Gospel reading the Pharisees engage 
Jesus in a power struggle over whether Jews should show tribute 
to Caesar by paying taxes. Jesusô response puts this and every 
struggle for power into perspective. In harmony with the words of 
Isaiah and Paul, Jesus teaches us that God is the ultimate source 
of all power, the power of earthly rulers, the Pharisees, Jesus, the 
Church, and the power within ourselves. 
  
   Peace, 
   Fr. Frank 

S  G   A  S  R 

AID FOR THE PEOPLE OF PUERTO RICO 
 

There are two parishes in Puerto Rico to which we are providing 
aid, Maria Madre and St. Josephôs.  They continue to be in seri-
ous need of many items, but due to the expense of mailing certain 
items as well as USPS restrictions, we have an edited list below:  
.   

Britta water filters; powdered or boxed milk; flashlight 
diapers for children and adults; blue disposable bed pads 
Wipes; Desitin or zinc oxide diaper cream; peanut butter 

medications (acetaminophen, gauzes, triple antibiotic, band-aids, 
tape, bandages); paper towel; toilet paper; sanitary pad 

trash bags; candles; cups, plates; plastic utensils; insect repellent 
formula milk; baby food; juice boxes 

 
If you would like to help, please purchase the items and arrange 
for mailing via USPS to: 
 

Fr. Phillip Nunez, III  
Parroquia Maria Madre de mi Senor 

Urb. Santa Clara 
Roble Blanco F3, 
Guaynabo, PR 00969 

 
The suggested mailing method is to obtain a flat rate box ($18.95) 
at the Post Office which can take up to 70 pounds. Please email 
Fr. Phillip at pnunez228@msn.com with the details of the pack-
age, a tracking number and potential arrival date. God bless you  
for your continued generosity. 

Under the leadership of John Durante, members of the Confirma-
tion class and many parishioners have donated close to 100 boxes 
filled with goods for our brothers and sisters in Puerto Rico.  Our 
adopted parish, Maria Madre de mi Senor, is beginning to receive 
our packages delivered through the United States Postal Ser-
vice.  Many items are still needed but Britta Water filters would 
be most helpful in providing clean water.  

WELCOME FR. PETER 
 

I am happy to announce that Cardinal Tobin as assigned Msgr. 
Peter Smuteolvic to residence at St. Gabriel's.  The appointment 
was effective October 9.  Welcome Msgr. Peter! 
 

THANK YOU FROM THE  
LITTLE SISTERS OF THE POOR 

 

Dear Msgr. Frank, 
 

A quick note to express our gratitude for allowing us to beg 
funds from your parishioners favoring our apostolate with the 
elderly of low income.  They have been very generous giving at 
first count over $3,700!  Later a final amount will be sent to you 
as we await the return of envelopes taken by some of the parish-
ioners.  You received us as friends and we felt so welcomed.  
Thank you for your hospitality.  May the Lord return your kind-
ness with any blessings. 
 

   In Christ,  
   Sr. Lorraine & Sr Cecilia 
 

YOU ARE INVITED 
The Social Justice Ministry of Our Lady of Perpetual Help (Oakland) 
invites you to an eye-opening and enriching experience! Sister 
Sheena George and Mr. Frank McCann, spent August of 2016 in the 
unauthorized refugee camp in Calais, France known as the Jungle. 
Using images from their trip, they will lead us on a prayerful pilgrim-
age with the refugees from their native lands to Calais, share their 
experiences in the Jungle, and present the good news and the bad 
about many of the refugees they lived with or met in the camp.  Time 
for prayer, reflection and questions and answers will be provided. All 
are welcome to come to Connors Hall (adjacent to the Church House) 
at 7:00 p.m. on Wednesday, October 25th  



 T -N  S   O  T 

THE WEEK AHEAD AT ST. GABRIELôS 
AA Meetings Monday thru Saturday 

7 AM Parish Center 
 

Sunday, October 22, 2017 
7:00 PM Youth Group Meeting 
 

Monday, October 23, 2017 
3:30 PM - Color Bell Choir 
4:30 PM - Cantate Choir  
 

Tuesday, October 24, 2017  
9:30 AM - Parish Religious Study Program 
 

Wednesday, October 25, 2017 
7:00 PM - Parish Religious Study Program 
 

Thursday, October 26, 2017 
6:30 PM - Kids Choir Rehearsal 
7:30 PM - Adult Choir Rehearsal 
 

Saturday, October 28, 2017 
8:00 AM - Mass for Men of the Parish 
 
Sunday, October 29, 2017 
7:00 PM Youth Group Meeting 

FINANCIAL REPORT 
 

The amount of the October 8 collection was $12,327.00 and for 
October 15 it was $11,206.00. Thank you for your continued gen-
erosity to St. Gabriel's. God bless you and your families.  

ATTENTION EIGHTH GRADERS & FAMILIES 
 

Interested in attending a Catholic High School in 
September 2018?  The Cooperative Admissions 
Examination for participating Catholic High 
Schools in the Archdiocese of Newark will be 
administered on Friday, November 10, 2017 (8am 
to 11:45 AM). (Make up exam will be on Satur-
day, November 18. Same time. ) Please visit 

https://www.njcoopexam.org for detailed information and regis-
tration forms.  On line registration is available. Registration Cus-
tomer Service: 888-921-2667 Mon.-Fri. 8:30 a.m. - 8:30 PM. 

SAINT JOHNôS ACADEMY  NEWS 
 

Our virtue of the month is studi-
ousness! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SJAôs FALL  
SUPER 50/50 RAFFLE 
SJA is sponsoring a  
Super 50/50 raffle!  

The winner will take home 50% of the  
total money collected. 

The drawing will take place on 
October 27, 2017. 

Winner need not be present. 
For tickets or other information, please contact Eileen Kuz-

ma at ekuzesq@yahoo.com 
 

 
SJAôs Vendor Fair 
will take place on 

Sunday, October 29, 2017!  

DON BOSCO PREP HOSTS OPEN HOUSE 
 

Registration is now open for middle school and transfer students 
to Don Bosco Prepôs Fall 2017 Open Houses! The open house is 
scheduled for October 29th from 1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. (preceded 
by 12:00 p.m. Mass). The Open House will begin in DeSales 
Hallôs 800-seat auditorium with a presentation about the academ-
ic curriculum, student support, and extracurricular opportunities. 
After the opening presentation, there will be small group tours 
available led by current Ironmen. You can register online now at 
www.donboscoprep.org for either date. For more information and 
additional questions please contact Mr. Christopher Donnelly via 
email at cdonnelly@donboscoprep.org or phone at 201-327-8003 
ext 102.  

OPEN HOUSE: On Wednesday, November 1st, from 6:30 p.m. 
until 9:00 p.m., Saint Joseph Regional H.S., Montvale, NJ will 
be hosting an Open House for prospective students (6th, 7th and 
8th grade boys) and their families to gain more information con-
cerning St. Joseph Regional, its programs & the people who make 
up the SJR community.  SJR students will provide tours 
(beginning at 6:45 p.m. & 7:45 pm) and guests will have the op-
portunity to speak with SJR faculty, administrators & par-
ents.  For more information & directions please call the school 
at 201-391-3300 or register at www.sjrnj.org  

ST GABRIELôS NEW FACEBOOK PAGE 
 

The Parish has a new Facebook page.   
Please like us at Stgabrielsr.   

OPEN HOUSE AT BERGEN CATHOLIC HS 
 

Bergen Catholic will host an Open House on Wednesday Novem-
ber 8th from 6:30-8:30. Registration can be found on the Admis-
sions page on the Bergen Catholic Website. Questions can be 
directed to Matt Rosa, Director of Admissions, 
at mrosa@bergencatholic.org or call 201-634-4141.   

CHRISTMAS CRAFT AND BAKE SALE 
 

The Little Sisters of the Poorôs Annual Christmas Craft & Bake 
Sale – Ham & Turkey Drop will be held on Saturday, November 
18, 2017.  Free Admission 10:00am-4:00pm.  In conjunction with 
the Sale we will be collecting Hams & Turkeys to provide future 
meals for our Residents. St. Josephôs Home for the Elderly is lo-
cated at  140 Shepherd Lane, Totowa NJ 07512.  (Parking and 
Entrance on Cumberland Ave.). For Information: 973-942-0300 
or visit www.littlesistersofthepoortotowa.org 

mailto:ekuzesq@yahoo.com
http://www.sjrnj.org/
javascript:parent.wgMail.openComposeWindow('mrosa@bergencatholic.org')
http://www.littlesistersofthepoortotowa.org/


O  22, 2017 

 
SATURDAY, October 21, 2017 

            9:00 AM         Mary Frances Jackson 
 5:00 PM Virginia McLeod  

 

 SUNDAY, October 22, 2017 
  8:00 AM  Florence G. Balog 

 10:00 AM Jerry DiMauro 
 11:30 AM Mary Noone 

   6:00 PM  Maureen & Brendan Malley 
 

MONDAY, October 23, 2017 
 9:00 AM Leonard Marcel 
 

TUESDAY, October 24, 2017 
            6:30 AM  People of the Parish 
 9:00 AM Gloria DeLeva  
 

WEDNESDAY, October 25, 2017 
            6:30 AM         Joe Hroncich  
 9:00 AM         Jocelyn Ackad 
 

THURSDAY, October 26, 2017 
            6:30 AM         In Thanksgiving 
 9:00 AM         Vito Marchi 
  

         FRIDAY, October 27, 2017 
            9:00 AM         Margaretha Riario 

 

SATURDAY, October 28, 2017 
            9:00 AM         Raymond Montana 
 5:00 PM Patricia Straut  

 

 SUNDAY, October 29, 2017 
  8:00 AM  Patricia Doyle 

 10:00 AM Dr. Gubacs Gabor Tamas 
 11:30 AM Theresa Stuhr 

   6:00 PM  Deceased members of the 
                            Cudina and Feitichinger Family 

 

 
 
 
 
 
The Altar Bread & Wine to be consecrated during the week 
of October 22 is for Kenneth Humistone requested by Bobbie 
O'Halloran. 


